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This should never be a tax payer burden. Residents already are placed at risk and may suffer life
changing medical conditions from exposure to pollutants. Polluters and irresponsible industries
must be held accountable through stiff fines and those fines should be used to protect the public. If
there are adverse health clusters in areas of pollution whether air, water or soil then fines can also
be used to assist those exposed with medical costs. No free pass for any industry polluting
accidentally or intentionally. If there are no fines, the problem will only get worse!



